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Nanpean Community Primary School

F.A.N.S meeting
	Topics:

1) Valentine’s Disco

	Attendance:

Mrs Wicks (Headteacher)
+ 11 parents
	Date: 24/1/18 9:00am

	
	

	Notes of meeting
	Action

	1) Valentine’s Disco

The letter for the disco has now been sent out:

· Friday 9th February

· 6:30-7pm for Year R, 1 and 2 only

· KS2 invited from 7-8pm and KS1 can chose to go home or stay on. Parents need to indicate on the slip if they will be collecting their KS1 child at 7pm or not.
· Slips need to be returned by 29th January.
· Tickets will be sent home on 2nd February.
A parent asked if spare copies of the letter could be placed at the drop-off points.
A parent offered to create a poster to advertise the event.

DBS checks are required for everyone on the PTA (Gemma W and Kim already have DBS checks through the school). 

A discussion took place about baking biscuits and cakes; it was agreed that biscuits and sweets from Booker would be adequate.

All the roles were agreed.

Prepping for the disco will take place on Friday 9th February 9:45am.
The school will be locked up at 8:30/8:45pm,once the hall has been tidied up.
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	Next F.A.N.S meeting:
Friday 9th February 2018 at 9:45am (to prep for the disco)

	


